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Acceptable Use Policy Report

The Board considered a report by the Assessor presenting a revised
Acceptable Use Policy for approval.

The Board'’s current Acceptable Use Policy had been approved in June
2005 (VJBT refers). It had been reviewed in 2014 and 2017 and updated
again in 2018.

Following discussion the Board agreed that the policy should be reviewed
annually and submitted to the Board for approval.

In response to questions the Assessor confirmed that the current IT
system did not support homeworking for staff. Accessing of emails from
unsecured devices was not permitted due to potential scrutiny risks. He
confirmed that there had been no instances of the policy being
transgressed.

Decision

The Board:-

(1) approved the Acceptable Use Policy, and

(2) agreed that the policy be reviewed annually and submitted to
the Board for approval.



